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FacilicorpNB Has New Board Chair 
 

Saint John – February 18, 2013 – Marcus Goddard is the new Chair of the Board of Directors for 
FacilicorpNB, the New Brunswick health system’s shared services agency. Mr. Goddard was unanimously 
voted as Chair by Board members to succeed to Roxanne Fairweather, who had been chairing the Board 
of Directors since it was established, in 2008. 
 
“My ever-increasing professional obligations have regretfully forced me to leave my position as Chair of 
FacilicorpNB”, explained the outgoing chair. “I will, however, be remaining as a Board member in order to 
ensure a smooth transition and because I believe in this organization and in the significance of its 
contribution for the future of our health system.” 
 
The new Chair, Marcus Goddard, is a business man from Rothesay, New Brunswick.  “I wish to thank 
Mrs. Fairweather for her outstanding contribution to FacilicorpNB over the past four years”, M. Goddard 
said. “I accept this mandate with excitement, as I will be supported by a competent Board and a team of 
managers and employees who are dedicated to improving our health system.”  
 
FacilicorpNB is a New Brunswick government agency responsible for managing selected non-clinical 
services on behalf of the Province’s health system. This includes Information Services, the Supply Chain, 
Laundry Services and Clinical Engineering Services that are provided to both Regional Health Authorities. 
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Information :  
Chantal Poulin, Executive Director of Communications and Public Relations 
Tel.: 1-888-480-4404 
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